
 

Giving Thanks, Giving Back 

Thanksgiving Drive 
 

Orchard Knob Middle School’s Thanksgiving 

Dinner Drive is in its fourth year.  We are planning 

to give boxed Thanksgiving dinners to our 

students and their families again this year.   
 

Thanks to committed partners and friends like 

you, the number of families we serve has grown 

each year.  Four years ago, our initial goal was to 

serve 30 families and we surpassed that number 

and served 176 families last year.    
 

We know with your continued support, we can 

serve our students and their families again this 

year.  

How it works: 

● Purchase all items listed on the sheet.  It 

makes one complete meal.   

● Box the items, include a card/message, gift 

card, and seal.   

○ You can wrap or decorate your box if 

you would like. 

● Deliver completed dinner boxes to OKMS 

Office by 2 pm on Thursday, November 19th.   

● Distribution on November 20th beginning at 

8 am.  
 


